
From: Marisa Crawford <mcrawf@gov.sc.gov>
To: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net

Date: 3/29/2004 1:34:19 PM
Subject: Re: DMV Headquarters Building

I talk to you about this tonight. Don't let me forget. Limehouse 
called Tom Davis and Tom had me call him back.

Marisa Joye Crawford
Cabinet Affairs Director
Governor's Office
803/734-6808 direct
803/261-8422 cell
mcrawf@gov.sc.gov

>>> "Adams, Marcia S" <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net> 3/25/2004 3:31:24 PM 
>>>
Marissa,
Just wanted to let you know that I received a call to meet with Rep.
Chip
Limehouse and Al Saad (owner of Market Pointe) today. I did meet with 
them
this afternoon. They are very interested in DMV moving to Market 
Pointe.

As you know, DMV has to relocate from the Park Street building at some 
time
in the future. DMV would rather not move to Blythewood for many 
reasons but
the biggest is the geographical location for our customers and our 
employee
base. Last November, Dr. Carter granted DMV an extension for 6 months 
to
study all available options. I am in the process of completing a 
report
that I will submit to the Governor within the next few weeks.

Rep. Limehouse mentioned that he may try to contact the Governor's 
Office
concerning a move to Market Pointe. I just wanted to give you a heads 
up.

Marcia

mailto:Marisa%2520Crawford%2520%253Cmcrawf@gov.sc.gov%253E
mailto:Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net
mailto:mcrawf@gov.sc.gov
mailto:Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net

